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Queensland

Our ref: D23/98324 Government

Department of
27 June 2023 State Development, Infrastructure,
Local Government and Planning

Mr Leo Hopsick

Authorised Holders Representative
Kestrel Coal Resources
leo.hopsick@kestrelcoal.com

30 June 2023

Dear Mr Hopsick

Extension of stated period for response to Further requirement notice

RPI122/008 Kestrel — LW500
(given under section 44 of the Regional Planning Interests Act 2014 (RPI Act))

| refer to your request dated 29 June 2023 seeking a further extension to the period in which
to respond to the Further requirement notice dated 7 March 2023, given for the above
application for a regional interests development approval.

In accordance with the relevant provisions of the RPI Act, the period in which you must
provide the Department of State Development, Infrastructure, Local Government and
Planning (DSDILGP) with the information requested in the further requirement notice is
extended to 14 July 2023.

If you require any further information, please contact Morag Elliott, Manager, Development
Assessment Division, DSDILGP, by telephone on 3452 7653 or by email at
RPIAct@dsdilgp.gld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist.

Yours sincerely

=

Phil Joyce

Director

Development Assessment Division 1 William Street
Planning Group Brisbane Qld 4000
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